
 

 

 
S-100WG Letter 2/2020 29 May 2020 
 
Reference: S-100WG Letter 1/2020 (Call for nominations for S-101 and S-102 Project Team 
Chairs and Vice Chairs) 

Outcome of Request for Nominations for S-101 and S-102 Project Team Chairs and Vice Chairs 

Dear S-100 Working Group Members, 
 
S-100 Working Group Letter 1/2020 (dated 20 April 2020) requested nominations for the 
positions of S-101 and S-102 Project Team Chair and Vice Chair positions. 
 
I am pleased to report that the following representatives were nominated by their Member 
States. 
 
S-101 Electronic Navigational Chart (ENC) Project Team 

Nominations for Chair:  Thomas Richardson (UK) 
Nominations for Vice Chair:  Alvaro Sanchez (Australia) 

Christian Mouden (France) 
                        

S-102 Bathymetric Surface Project Team 
Nominations for Chair:  Jonathan Morin (Canada) 

James Cooke (UK) 
Lawrence Haselmaier (USA) 

Nominations for Vice Chair: none  
 
I would like to express my appreciation to the above mentioned Member States for their 
willingness to lead these important Project Teams.  For those positions where there are 
multiple nominations, you are kindly requested to indicate your preferred choice; 
 

1. S-101 Vice Chair - please indicate;  A - Alvaro Sanchez (Australia) or 

B - Christian Mouden (France) 
 

2. S-102 Chair – please indicate: A - Jonathan Morin (Canada)  

B - James Cooke (UK) 
C - Lawrence Haselmaier (USA) 

 
For S-102, the nominee with the highest number of votes will be invited to fill the position of 
Chair, and the nominee with the second highest votes will be invited to fill the position of 
Vice Chair.   
 
Please send you email response to myself Julia.Powell@noaa.gov and 
Anthony.Pharoah@iho.int by 15th June 2020.   
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Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair) 

 


